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The Tian Shan Policy Center (TSPC) of the American University of Central Asia 

(AUCA) is pleased to announce the launching of the quarterly Central Asia Policy 

Review, an analytical publication on significant developments in the fields of human 

rights, good governance, sustainable development, migration, and social protection in 

Kyrgyzstan and Central Asia. A limited number of submissions from other regions of the 

world will also be considered for publication.   

The Central Asia Policy Review is an English-language online publication which aims to 

promote dialogue, contribute to debates for policy development, and raise awareness on 
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